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SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING BY WESTINGHOUSE
ON AP-600 DESIGN CERTIFICATION, 10:00 A.M.,
THURSDAY, APRIL 7, 1994, COMMISSIONERS'
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH,
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC
ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the following representatives from
Westinghouse on the AP-600 design certification:

Mr. Howard Bruschi, Director
Nuclear Plant and AP-600 Programs

Dr. Larry Hochreiter
Consulting Engineer

Mr. Robert M. Vijuk, Project Manager
AP600 Design Certification

Mr. Brian McIntyre, Manager
Advanced Plant Safety and Licensing

Mr. Ron P. Vijuk, Manager
Systems Engineering

The Commission requested further information from Westinghouse on
the difference between core damage frequency and reactor vessel
failure frequency based on the PRA studies.

There were no requirements identified for staff action.
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